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This week we have been thinking about mental health and ways in which we can 
promote good mental health and wellbeing in ourselves and others.  
The children have been talking about the 5 ways to wellbeing and getting involved 
with fun activities to keep themselves upbeat and feeling happy.  As part of this 
special week, children have taken part in a 10k sponsored walk to raise money for 
St Rocco’s Hospice (getting active and giving). Many children have completed their 
walk during the sunnier days but sadly, the bad weather has meant that the field is 
yet again waterlogged so we couldn’t use it yesterday for the big walk for the older 
children.  
We are hoping that the first week back in June will be better weather for us so, 
when we return, we will pick a day, get our sports gear on and get the job done! 
We will let you know as soon as we can when this day will be.  
Yesterday saw the opening of our ‘Peaceful Place’ Playground and we had some 
really important visitors to help us with the opening. Coaches and players from the 
Warrington Wolves Wheelchair Rugby Team cut the ribbon while Wolfie caused stir 
amongst the children!! This new space gives children a quiet, more relaxed area for 
their playtimes where they can read, chat, play quiet games or just be calm in their 
own space. It will be open to all children after the holidays. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Have a great break everyone!  
Mrs E Williams 
 
 
 
 

 

Who will be 
‘raisin’ the most 

cash? 

Elton House Captains 
have organised this 
fun-fundraisin’ event 
again for the 2nd year. 
After the holidays, 
children will be given 
a free box of raisins 
to take home and 
eat. The House 
Captains are asking 
for you to fill up the 
empty box with your 
spare change and 
send it into school by 
21st June.  

All of the change will 
be counted and the 
house that raises the 
most money will 
receive 500 house 
points!! All money 
goes into the 
children’s school 
fund. Thank you.  
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Have a lovely break 
and we will see you on 

Monday 10th June at 
8:45am.  
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These will appear next 

week… 

 

Stars of the week 

(Including some of last weeks) 

Nursery - Millie-Marie            Gold - Christie & Anna 

Nursery -  Mohammed           Diamond - Nathan & Lottie 

Red - Adam & Alvis                  Jade -  Darcy & Logan 

Orange - Myla & Coren           Sapphire - Aaminah & Isla S 

Yellow - Joseph & Tommy      Topaz - Brooke & Leora 

Green - Lilly-Sue & Luna-Rae  Opal - Poppy-Mae & Azra 

Blue - Reuben & George         Emerald - All of Year 6 & Oliver 

Purple - Rhys                             Amethyst - All of Year 6 & Amelia 

Silver -  Thomas & Isaac 

Well Done Everyone! 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Ethan on gaining his pen licences. 

Well Done Everyone! 

 
 

 
 

Headteacher 

Award  

Haroon 

Isla 

Hussein 

Bryce 

**TEXT SERVICE ENDED**  

All parents/carers need to be set up to receive communication via 
School Ping. You will be missing important information without this, 
including letters and permission slips. If you need your login details 
printing please contact the school office. Thank you. 

Polite reminders:  

 Please continue to send your child in to school wearing their PE kit on their class 
PE day. 

 The school day starts at 8.45am. Children should be in their classrooms ready to 
start learning by this time. 

Little Links… 

Please remember to complete a registration form before your child attends 
little links (before or after school) even if they are only going to be attending 
once. The forms are available at the office, thank you.  

 

School Meals are £2.60 per day and MUST be paid for in advance 
(KS2 only) if you are unable to credit the account you will need to 

provide a packed lunch for your child. 

 

 

All of Topaz Class 

Scarlett-Rose - Diamond 

Daizy-Mae - Blue 

Ella-Francesca - Jade 

Primrose - Diamond 

Lottie - Diamond 

Sophia - Diamond 

Harley -Sapphire 

Natan - Sapphire 

Isla B - Sapphie 

Jamie - Sapphire 

Hoorya - Sapphire 

Charlotte - Sapphire 

Nimatalah - Sapphire 

Leo - Sapphire 

Mason -Sapphire 

Beshdar -Gold 

Dominic - Gold 
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